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It’s hard to believe it….but school is almost back in session. I’m already hearing the 
dreaded ‘ugh’ in my household as I boldly make this statement. This means getting 
back into our daily routines and setting a schedule. This also means me kindly 
reminding my children to start helping more around the house and that chores can no 
longer be done freely because sports will start picking back up and schoolwork will need 
to be finished. Just like volunteers are needed at my house to finish these chores, the 
same is true with sports and serving hot lunch at school. Everyday students file through 
the lunchroom needing the assistance of a volunteer to distribute lunch and every year 
students need the help of volunteers to make the sports seasons run without a hitch. 
Perhaps you are good at a particular sport and could help coach or run practices, or 
perhaps you are good at dishing out fruit or a vegetable. Consider giving just a few 
hours of your time this school year to give one of these (or many other) school volunteer 
opportunities a chance.  
  
 “In the same way, let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds 

and glorify your Father in heaven.” Matthew 5:16 
  

 


